Ryan Baker 12430 E 62<sup>ND</sup> ST Indianapolis, IN 46235 6/23/2021

Ron Crider & Nick Brown Town of McCordsville 6280 W County Road 800 N McCordsville, IN 46055

Dear Ron Crider & Nick Brown:

Please accept this letter as my official notice of resignation. I wanted to share that while my tenure with the Town of McCordsville was short lived, my departure was in no way influenced by my experiences while working for the Town. I have genuinely enjoyed every single day I have been with the Town and it has been an honor to serve it's residents. During my time with the Town I have experienced several once in a life time opportunities that have positively impacted my life as well as my future. I cant say thank you enough to both Ron Crider and Nick Brown for the opportunities you have provided me and your dedication to my training.

My last day at Town of McCordsville will be 7/9/2021 as I begin my transition to my new employer.

Sincerely,

Ryan Baker